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Update:

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a call this morning from the child’s parents.  Detectives and patrol officers are with both parents and are in the process of reuniting the family.  

Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department was dispatched to 717 Northwest 19 Street in reference to a lost child that was located at approximately 8:20 P.M.  Patrol Officers responded to the Venice Cove Apartments Complex after receiving multiple calls from residents who saw the child by the front gate.

The unidentified child has told patrol officers that he is two years old but he has been unable to provide us with his name.  We are seeking assistance from the media and the public in locating the child’s parents.

The Department of Children and Families has been contacted.  Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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